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EDWARDSVILLE - Patrol Officers Keith Scruggs and Tyler 

 

Heffington took their oaths with the Edwardsville Police Department at Tuesday night's 
City Council meeting.

Having been appointed the duties of patrol officer, each officer took their sworn oath to 
support the constitution of the United States and the state of Illinois as they faithfully 
discharge the duties of their positions to the best of their abilities.


